
 

 

 

 

 
OAHU Members, 

During this busy time of the year, take a moment to be thankful for all that we have - our families, our health, 
our businesses and our clients.  I want to personally thank you for being a member of the Ohio Association of 
Health Underwriters and supporting all that we stand for during this time of change. 
 
As we are coming to this year's end, we have had several questions regarding the new membership CE that 
was approved this past summer.  A couple of items to note: 
 
1.  ONLY programs after August 1, 2017 are eligible for the CE; and 
2.  Partial credit cannot be applied.  This CE was approved for 4 hours and only 4 hours can be provided.  
 
 
Best wishes to you and your family for a great Thanksgiving Holiday!! 

  

Carol J. Conway 
OAHU President  
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